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Dearly Esteemed Partner,  
                              

LETTER OF APPRECIATION/FINANCIAL REPORT FOR YEAR 2024 
 

On behalf of The Global Consolation Network (TGCN), we write to acknowledge and thank you for your generous 

financial contribution to TGCN in 2024. We are pleased to inform you of the giant strides made and to let you know 
that much was accomplished through your donation.  

 
We are delighted to report that through your giving, TGCN spent a total sum of N55,502,325 on the following 

causes:  

1. Through 2024, we continued to pay towards the educational scholarships (school fees, stationery & transport) 

for 21 students from Primary to Secondary education in the Jos community to the tune of N595,900.  

2. ‘The Obadiah Call’, an initiative of TGCN continued with his mandate to support selected missionaries with 

monthly stipends of 20,000/month. A total sum of N4,440,000 was channelled towards this cause in 2024.  

3. A total sum of N748,500 was spent on miscellaneous needs of missionaries and humanitarian mission including 

hospitality for travelling missionaries, support with tuition fees for a missionary, support for the Maiduguri flood 

victims and monetary tokens of appreciation for volunteer services rendered to TGCN.  

4. The Widows Empowerment Scheme has continued to thrive, a total sum of N1,165,000 was spent hosting the 

2024 edition in May 2024 in addition to the non-monetary sponsorship received from a partner organization. It 

was a huge success!  

5. TGCN’s outreach to school children – ‘Agape Fest’ was launched in 2024, a total of 5 schools were visited in the 

course of 2024 and a sum of N1,303,850 was spent on the purchase of stationery and welfare materials 

handed out to the children. 

6. Mid-Year Missions, an offshoot of the December Pamper Mission (DPM), carried on in 2024. A total sum of 

N6,500,000 was deployed towards the welfare of missionaries in June 2024. 

7. The MHIS – Missionaries’ Health Insurance Scheme continued to facilitate free healthcare for missionaries, a 

sum of N600,000 was paid as premium for this scheme in 2024.  

8. December Mission, an evangelical/welfare outreach for missionaries, widows and vulnerable communities, had 

its fourth run in 2024. The 2024 edition had a vision to support 500 missionary families with hamper packages 

and cash gifts to the tune of N130,000/family. A total of 308 families were sponsored and a total sum of 

N40,048,525 was spent on this.  

9. Finally, TGCN spent a sum of N100,550 towards IT and support. 

 

We value you and we are grateful for your continued partnership with TGCN. Your generosity made a huge difference 
to so many lives and served several causes in 2024. We look forward to greater attainment in the Lord’s service in 

2025.     God bless you.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Abisayo & Oluwasayo 

Directors, TGCN                                                                              
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